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THE WHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

MR PRESIDENT: 

The attached is for your information. 
It will be handled in a routine manner 
unless you indicate otherwise. 

Jim Connor 
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BILL FRENZEL 

THIRD DISTRICT 

MINNESOTA 

THE PRESIDENT HAS STGEN ..•. 

HOUSE O F REPRESENTATIVES 

W A SHINGTON , D . C. 20515 

December 16, 1976 

The Honorable Gerald R. Ford 
President of the United States 
The White House 
Washington, DC 

Dear Mr. President: 

I,) - /') 

Because of the excitement of the election campaign and 
our disappointment thereafter, I have not gotten around 
to writing a proper letter of . appreciation for your fine 
work as our country's Chief Executive. I merely want to 

I 
correct that omission and to tell you that I thought your 
work was superior. 

It was a real pleasure to serve with you in the House of 
Representatives and to follow your leadership there and 
in the White House. I wanted very much for you to have 
your own full four-year term as President, but, since 
that was not to be, I am very grateful for the partial 
term you had. 

I know that the next stage of your career will be 
challenging too, and I am glad that there will be more 
time for family and recreational pursuits now. If I can 
be helpful to you in any way, I hope you know you have 
only to ask. Again, many thanks. for what you have done 
for our country. 

~gards, 

Bill Frenzel 
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